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 18 June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: A Very Special Maths Lesson – Thursday 27 June 2024 
 
I am writing as the Head of Key Stage 3 Maths at Taverham High School, to invite you to join us in the 
Maths Department for a very special Maths lesson! 
  
We often hear from parent/carers that Maths seems different now from when they were at school, or that 
they do not feel they were good at Maths. They are keen to support their children, but sometimes are not 
sure how. If you have ever felt this way, or perhaps are simply interested to experience a little of what 
Maths is like in High School, please do join us. We are opening our classrooms to show you how we use 
basic multiplication methods on Thursday 27 June 2024, from 3:15 pm to 4:00 pm. 
  
The lesson will cover the basics of the processes and will show you three alternative methods that we use 
to support students when multiplying without a calculator. It is ideal for those who are anxious about 
Maths and is intended to build confidence and develop understanding. You are very welcome to come with 
or without your child/ward. We hope that you will find the event relaxed and enjoyable; a great 
opportunity to visit the school, meet members of the department and learn something new so that you feel 
able to engage with and support your child/ward's mathematical journey. 
  
If you would like to attend please complete the simple linked form below by 3:30 pm on Monday 24 June 
2024, so that we know how many people we need to accommodate. If you are unable to attend but would 
like to make any comments regarding this opportunity there is also an option for this on the linked form. 
 
Please click the following link: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=A4OLxq6_vUKwzakrubGl7Oow6ACEtytNipLVFfZ82l
9UNVpCVFNVR0FVUjRLMExCMjQzUzNMOUEyQy4u 
 
There will be refreshments on arrival and everything you need will be provided - just come along! 
 
We very much look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs H Crane 
Head of Key Stage 3 Maths 
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